

6th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

RE: January Inset Day, Year 11

Your child has now completed the first round of Pre-Public Examinations (PPEs). I am sure this will bring mixed feelings among students, and I am sure you as parents. Results will be shared with your child and yourself before the end of term. If your child hasn't achieved what they were hoping for, it is important that they remember that there is still plenty of time left and lots can be achieved as long as they are ready and prepared to put in the hard work.

Following the Christmas holidays, we will be making a few further adjustments to students timetables to give them the opportunity to receive additional time with their teachers, especially in core subjects. We will also be increasing revision after school and there are already plans well advanced to look at half term and Easter revision programmes.

As already confirmed, although Tuesday 2nd January is an Inset Day at Oak Academy, we are expecting all Year 11's to attend on this day. The hours of the school day will remain the same as normal, though lesson times will differ slightly. Students are expected to wear their school uniform. Students should meet in the canteen at 8.30 on that day, the canteen will not be open at breaktime, a free lunch will be available for all students on this day.

The school will remain closed to all other students.

As always, many thanks for your support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at karen.price@oak-academy.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Karen Price

Assistant Vice Principal - Standards

Oak Academy

Sian Thomas, BEd (Hons), CEO - AAT Jon Webb, BA (Hons), Director of Secondary Education Hayley Richley BSc (Hons), Principal

www.oak-academy.co.uk

E office@oak-academy.co.uk T 01202 774600 Duck Lane, Bournemouth, Dorset. BH11 9JJ

